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September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: Invitation to Selby College Open Events  
 
As Principal of Selby College, I am delighted to invite you and your son/daughter to our upcoming 
Open Events to learn more about the superb College on your doorstep: 
 

• Academic excellence: We achieved an amazing 99.6% pass rate across our A Level courses and 
98.99% for our Vocational Courses in 2021 

• A strong team: Our lecturers and support staff successfully challenge our students to achieve 
their best, while still offering caring pastoral support. We offer all our students excellent 
careers advice, coaching and support with UCAS. 

• Our stunning campus: Modern, spacious and safe. 

• Great support with transport: Competitive bus fare packages and ample parking on site for 
students with their own cars. 

• Our wide range of courses for adults, including degrees, which you can study flexibly to fit 
around your lifestyle. 
 

Our Open Events will take place on: 
 
Saturday 9th October 10:00am-12:00pm 
 
Monday 8th November 5:30pm-8:00pm  
 
The events will enable you to talk to our staff and current students about different course options and 
future progression opportunities to either university or work, whilst exploring our fantastic campus. 
 
If you want your son or daughter to have the best chance of a positive future, or you’re considering 
embarking upon a new course yourself, then please come and see why Selby College should be your 
first choice. We look forward to meeting you. 
 
To register for the events please complete the registration forms here: 
 
October: https://www.selby.ac.uk/events/oct-open-event 
November: https://www.selby.ac.uk/events/nov-open-event 
 
In the meantime, if you or your son/daughter have any queries about the College, please do not 
hesitate to contact our Student Services Team on 01757 211040 or email info@selby.ac.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Phil Sayles 
Principal & Chief Executive  
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